

Official Advisory of Subic Bay International Terminals

31 AUGUST 2023

ADVISORY NO. 2023-00019

Dear SBITC valued clients,

Please be advised that **SBITC remains fully operational** as we continue to monitor the course of Typhoon Hanna (Haikui).

We shall advise our customers immediately of any change to the status of the port. In the meantime, we encourage everyone to continue taking the necessary steps to prepare for this typhoon. SBITC is business as usual.

Kindly disseminate to your team to avoid any disruption to cargo movement.

Best regards,

SBITC Management

Subic Bay International Terminals (SBITC)

You may contact us at <u>+6347 250 2252</u> (for Operations) or <u>+6347 252 6474</u> (for Billing). You may email us at <u>sbitc@ictsi.com</u>. San Bernardino Road, Subic Port District, Subic Bay Freeport Zone, Olongapo City 2222, Philippines | <u>www.sbitc.ph</u>

You are receiving this email because you subscribed to SBITC Email Advisories. SBITC is a subsidiary of International Container Terminal Services, Inc. (ICTSI).

Update Profile. Unsubscribe.